

04/13/11

Rich Hallock, Director of Marketing The Greenspan Co. / Adjusters International 400 Oyster Point Boulevard, Suite 519 South San Francisco, California 94080-1921

Dear Rich,

Thank you so much for your very generous support of the Glendale Firefighters Charities "Glendale's Hope". Your title sponsorship has given us a solid platform to create an impressive golf tournament fundraiser for the charity groups we support. We look forward to your involvement and presentation at the awards segment of the tournament on May 23, 2011.

In addition, on a personal note, I have been extremely impressed by the service your company has provided to me and I'm very happy to be referenced for my experience with your company.

Best Regards,

Wayne Smith



